
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 2:54 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. 
by A.Y. 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by 
A.Y.  

Analia Groebe submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by A.Y. 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor Campbell and Hermosa City Council, My name is Analia (Anna-Lia) 
Groebe and I’m a resident of Hermosa Beach. I’m writing in today in support of agenda item 
14C. I strongly urge the City Council to once again approve free 2-hour holiday parking from 
Thanksgiving to Christmas to benefit Hermosa’s small businesses. My husband and I invite 
friends and family to spend time with us in Hermosa dining and shopping during the holiday 
season and the free parking is a huge incentive to come and spend money at our local 
businesses, and leave with a positive feeling towards our little town. Not to mention that we’re all 
in need of some positivity this year. I think the generosity of the city will help boost morality and 
remind locals and visitors that there’s still good things happening in the world. Thank you for your 
time and service. Analia Groebe 

 

 

 


